## I want my comments to reflect that it is not a good idea to put one of these HUBs at 705 Fanshawe Park Road.

This does not seem in a location that can help the most needy. To start these services need to be more centralized. It is **WAY** too close to SAB High School, a toy store and fast food places where children/teenagers frequent. And don't be me started on the poor businesses close by. There is no regard for the hard working small businesses that will eventually close their doors or move. As a resident who lives close to this location I feel sorry for everyone who lives and/or runs a business close by.

PLEASE start with more central locations for these hubs. See how they go. Learn and go with need from there.

Please add my comments to the public report.

I hope my councillor and mayor do the right thing here! Corrine I will be watching this story closely.

Thank you for listening. Jacqui Ostrom